Town of LaFollette
Monthly Board Meeting
Monday, December 14,2020
Darwyn Brown called the meeting to order at 7:31pm.
Verification of posting

The clerk’s minutes were read and approved on a motion by Mike Tarnowski and seconded by Scott
Lauder.

The treasurer’s report was read and approved on a motion by Mike and seconded by Scott with a cash
on hand of $65,928.85 before the bills were paid.

If there is extra money at the end of the year it is to be used for the new tractor om a motion by Mike
and seconded by Scott.

Scott reported on White Pine Cemetery that 2 graves were sold. He wants to purchase a metal detector
to located new graves the cost will be around $150.00 this was approved by Darwyn and seconded by
Mike. Scott also said that the website is up to date.

Doug Coyour reported that the Tractor is coming.
Darwyn thanked everyone for the work in 2020 and also to be safe.
Bills were paid and correspondence looked at.

Next meeting is January 11, 2021 at 7:00pm with the caucus staring and the meeting immediately
following.

Meeting was adjourned at 8:35pm on a motion by Mike seconded by Scott.
Linda Terrian

Clerk



